
 
 Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning 

September 10, 2015 
 

Dates to Remember 
September 11 Subway Begins 

September 11 Music Begins 

September 12 Fun Run 

September 16 Pizza Lunch 

September 16 MAP Testing-

Reading 

September 16 Pizza Lunch Begins 

September 16 Early Release 

September 17 APC 6:00 

September 23 MAP Testing-Math 

September 30 MAP Testing-

Language 

September 30 Runner’s Club 

Race 

October 1 MAP Testing –Science 

Grades 3-8 

October 5 Band Begins 

October 7 Make-Up Picture Day 

November 12 Science Fair. 
 
 

 
 

Phone Numbers: 

Mrs. Allen -376 -6772 
Ms. Foster– 357-6455 

Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 

Mr. Sidelinger – 376-6776 

Mrs. Darnell – 357-4844 

Mrs. MacDonald – 373-6774 

Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 

Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 

Ms. Ennes & Mrs. Sandvik 

– 357-6458 
 

APC September Meeting 
 

The regular meeting for the 

APC will be held on 

Thursday, September 17 at 

6:00. All parents are 

welcome. This is a good 

way to hear the issues our 

APC Board discusses. 

 

 

 

Early Release 

Wednesday, Sept. 16 

 

Our next early release will 

be next Wednesday, 

September 16 at 2:30. 

 

Innisbrook 

 

Our all school Innisbrook 

fundraiser is underway. No 

door-to-door sales. Only sell 

to people you know.  Out-

of-town relatives can order 

on line. Funds will go 

toward the purchase of a 

quality sound system for the 

multipurpose room. 
 

Fun Run 
 

The Fun Run will be held 

this Saturday at 2:00. You 

can register at the race! 

Thanks to all our volunteers 

for the work that has already 

gone into this. A special 

thanks to Leah Hamilton 

and Robin Rice! 

 

Volunteers Needed Fun 

Run 
 

We still need volunteers for 

the Fun Run. If you can 

help, contact Leah Hamilton 

at 373-8712 or 

msfunrun@gmail.com. 

 
 

 

 

Band 
 

We are going to offer band 

class to students in grades 5-

8 beginning October 5. See 

the attached form for more 

details. 
 

Student Pick-Up 
 

If you have someone 

besides yourself pick-up 

your child, please make sure 

that person is aware of the 

school procedure of coming 

in the child’s classroom and 

signing him/her out. Also, 

make sure the person has 

the classroom phone 

number to get in the 

building. The building is 

locked to keep your children 

safe. Thanks for your 

support and cooperation in 

following our procedures. 
 

MAP Testing 
 

We will begin MAP Testing 

next Wednesday. We are 

going to test on 

Wednesdays for three 

weeks.  Please make sure on 

testing days students get a 

good night of sleep, eat a 

healthy breakfast, arrive  on 

time, and come with a 

positive attitude. These four 

things make a huge 

difference in a students’ 

success on the tests. 
 

 



Subway Begins 
 

A huge thanks to all our 

school aides who spend a lot 

of time each week running 

off and organizing the 

Subway orders. Also, a 

thanks to our volunteer 

drivers for picking up the 

orders. Thank you parents 

for following our 

procedures to make this 

option possible for our 

students. 

 

Fliers 

 

We have attached some 

fliers to today’s newsletter.   

We only send home fliers 

that are sent to us with 

enough copies for the 

school. Each week we 

receive lots of 

announcements about 

activities around the valley. 

It just isn’t practical to make 

copies of all those 

announcements. Please 

check out the boxes in front 

of the office to see what is 

happening around the 

valley. 
 

Science Fair 

 

The Science Fair will be 

November 12 this year. It is 

open to students in grades 

K-8. There is a flier 

attached to today’s 

newsletter about the Science 

Fair.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Used Book Sale 
 

The Friends of Wasilla 

Public Library’s annual 

used book sale starts 

tomorrow at the American 

Legion Post 35 at Mile 46 

of the Parks Hwy.  
 

Friday, Sept. 11 

10 A.M.-8 P.M. 
 

Saturday, Sept. 12 

10 A.M. to 6 P.M. 
 

Sunday, Sept. 13 

Noon-6 P.M. 
 

Monday, Sept. 14 

10 A.M.-8 P.M. 

Bag Sale 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 15 

10 A.M.-5 P.M. 

Bag Sale 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Drawing 
 

One ticket, per week, per 

child. The tickets must be 

turned in tomorrow to be in 

the drawing! 

------------------------------ 

Newsletter Drawing 

Ticket 9/10/15 

Student Name: 

 

 

Grade:  

Teacher 

Parent Signature 

______________________ 

 

______________________ 

Newsletter Drawing 

Ticket 9/10/15 

Student Name: 

 

 

Grade:  

Teacher 

 

Parent Signature 

 

 

 


